Athletics Meeting – 11/01/21

Attendees:  Pat Degnan, Barry Silbiger, Rick Gordimer, Pete Narciso, Bob Fehon, Liz Blender, David Neu,
Matt Culkin, Mike Ilardi.

Meeting: 7:30pm – 8:50pm

· Pete Narciso attended this meeting to ask, “What is the next step regarding the Tennis Courts
since the question did not pass and the courts need to be repaired?”  What about a smaller footprint?  He was told that any question will have to wait until next October.
· The Tennis sub-committee has resigned.  After speaking with the vendor the smaller footprint would not reduce the cost because we would have to do a lot of work where the other three courts are and then we would not have any pickle ball courts which is now being taught in the schools.  This has to be done as one project and could not be done in two parts.
· Normally this type of project should come from Country Club but the reserve fund does not have sufficient funds for this project and POA is responsible.
· Toddler soccer will resume in the spring; Matt would like to include a party and medals at the end of each section. Committee approved.
· Women’s Softball
· The women won the Hub Lakes Championship for the fourth time.
· Trees are on the schedule.
· Pat received an email regarding Yoga.  Pat was not aware there were two candidates for this.
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